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ti 

750 Kilociclos 
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San José, Costa Rica 

San José, Costa Rica; 2 de Febrero de 1978 

Dear Sir: 

:fie have received your letter reporting your listening at our programation of the 

past December, the 17th, from 11:38 to 12:05 Central Standard Time. Your descrip- 

tion of our emisions is O.K., and if you have recorded our transrnisions, we have 

no reasons for doubt that you say. 

Therefore, there is a detail you would must check. That day we suspend our transmi- 

sions at 11:00, and your description correspond to our programations from 9:00 to 

10:00. On the other side, I am not quite shure that Costa Rica Time is CST, so, 

maybe, that would be the basis for your error. 

But this is a secondary subject. We are very pleased in give you a confirmation 

of your listening, the same you call QSL, I think. 

I congratulate you for be the third American reporting our station. All of them 

have occurred in the last year and we think its because a recent improvement in 

our output power and, of course, to exceptionals receptions conditions in addition 

to very fine receivers. The others listeners are from Illinois and Washington. 

As you can see, soon we will be covering all the U S territory. 

I wish you very fine receptions in your future and will be be happy receiving 

news from you an time. 

Sin erely, 

Juan Sepúlveda Troncoso /Chief Proggrammer 


